
 
             20 April 2023 

  
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Industrial Action on Thursday 27 April and Tuesday 2 May 2023 
 
As you may have heard in the news, the National Education Union (NEU) have planned two further 
days of industrial action on Thursday 27 April and Tuesday 2 May 2023. 
 
As a result of this, and taking into account the safety of students, we have taken the difficult decision 

to close to all students in Year 7, Year 8, Year 9, Year 10 and Year 12. 

Students in Year 11 and all students in our Resource Base should attend school as normal. 

Year 13 students will be invited in for specific intervention sessions and further information 

will follow for those students. 

Work will be set for the classes who are not in school using Microsoft Teams.  
 
As stated in our letter dated 17 April, we would also like to remind parents/carers that the school 
will be closed to all students on Monday 1 May for the Bank Holiday. 
 
The school will reopen as normal to all students after each day of industrial action on Friday  
28 April and Wednesday 3 May 2023.   

 
We apologise in advance for the inconvenience caused and we thank you for your continued 
support. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
Mr S. Farar  
Executive Principal  

 

  
Mr M. Hire 
Principal – Secondary and Sixth Form 

 


